T rnira P.O.BOX 270
HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 06101
. (200) 666-6911

May 5, 1982
MP-2-5164

Director Office of Management Information and Program Control
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Reference: Facility Operating License No. DPR-65
Docket No. 50-336

Dear Sir:
This letter is forwarded to provide the report of operating and
shutdown experience relating to Millstone Unit 2 for the Month of April, 1982
in accordance with Appendix A Technical Specifications, Section 6.9.1.3.
One additional copy of the report is enclosed.
Yours truly,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

W’rb;«éfv
JJ. Mroczka

Station Superintendent
Millstone Nuclear Power Station

EJM/GH/mo
cc: Directer, Office of Inspection and Enforcement, Region 1

Director, Office of Inspection and Enforcement, Washington,
D.C. (10)

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, c/o Document Management
Branch, Washington, D.C. 20555
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